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Dear Sirs, 
 
On behalf of Fine Gael in Longford- we wish to state that we believe that boundaries should remain 
the same in Longford. The status quo should be maintained.  
  
They're has been little or no change in the population in each area and any such changes would be 
well within the acceptable margin. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mary Rose McNally 
Constituency secretary  
Fine Gael 
 


